
 

 

October 30, 2019 

Important Calendar Items 
 
October 
31 Ride Against Cancer 10:46am  
  
November 
1  Assessment Day—no classes in session 
4  Double Block 1 and 2 
5  Double Block 3 and 4 
 Term 1 ends 
8  Remembrance Day Assembly 10am 
11  Remembrance Day—school closed 
15  Report Cards posted to MyEd 
 Grad Cruise 4pm 
21  U of Alberta Presentation during Flex 
29  Non-Instructional Day—school closed 
 
December 
20  Last day of classes before Christmas Break 
21—05  Christmas Holidays 
  
 

REMEMBRANCE DAY ASSEMBLY—FRIDAY, 
NOVEMBER 8 
 
Reminder that our Formal Remembrance Day 
Ceremony will take place on Friday, November 8th. 
Students are invited to dress formally for the 
assembly. 

 
“HERZLICHEN GLÜCKWUNSCH!” 

 
If you see Hannah Campbell around school, 
congratulate her with a “Herzlichen Glückwunsch!” 
because she just won a four-week, all-expenses-paid 
stay in Germany. She will be representing BC this 
summer after coming first in the province in this 
year’s German Travel Contest.  
The contest, written every year by German students 
around the world, is coordinated by the Pedagogic 
Exchange Service (PAD) and the German Federal 
Foreign Office. To qualify, students must be 
Canadian citizens in grade 10 or 11 who have not 
learned German at home or in a German-speaking 
country. The competitors are tested on their reading 
and listening comprehension as well as their writing 
ability. In Canada, only one winner is chosen from 
each province. 
Hannah, along with other contest winners from 
around the globe, will spend 4 weeks in Germany: 2 
weeks traveling around Germany, seeing different 
sights and learning about Germany, and 2 weeks 
living with a family and studying at a Goethe Institut. I 
am sure that she will have an amazing month in 
Germany! 
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SARDIS EMR PROGRAM 
 
In June of 2019, the first ever group of grade 12 students completed their Emergency Medical Responder 
Certificate here at Sardis Secondary in partnership with the Justice Institute of BC (JIBC). This is the first step 
in paramedic training, but useful in preparation for any medical profession. The second group of students to 
complete this program starts in January 2020, and then next year we are hoping to run two classes. Please 
see Mr. Sutcliffe for more information about this program or for an application form. 
 

EVERY FRIDAY IS FALCON FRIDAY!!  WEAR YOUR FALCON 
GEAR AND PUT YOUR NAME IN THE DRAW BOX FOR  

CHANCES TO WIN PRIZES. 
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